Williamson County Facilities
3101 SE Inner Loop
Georgetown, Texas 78626
512-943-1599
WILLIAMSON 512-930-3313 Fax
COUNTY facilities@wilco.org
1848

June 24, 2019

To: Purchasing

Re: RFP1905-320 Recommendation

The recommendation from the RFP Evaluation Committee is to award the pest control
contract to Pest Management, Inc. This evaluation is based on company information, relevant
experience and qualifications, methodology, compensation and fees, quality control and safety
program and references.

Pest Management, Inc. is a company located in Austin that has been in business since 2010
and the parent company, Hill Country Pest Control, Inc. has been providing pest control
services since 1973. They have experience servicing oil companies, college campuses, school
districts, city municipalities, military facilities and hospitals.

The Facilities Department recommends that Williamson County award the contract based on
the committee’s recommendation.

Sincerely,

L S

Dale Butler
Facilities Director
Williamson County



